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From: "Grant Cook" <grant_cook@verizon.net>

To: <jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us>, <EBenson@town.arlington.ma.us>, <KLau@town.arlington.ma.us>,
<rzsembery@town.arlington.ma.us>

Cc: <grant_cook@verizon.net>

Date: Mon, 15 Mar 2021 10:24:40 -0400

Subject: ADU proposal - please support its ratification in Town Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and
you know the content is safe.

Hi,
I am a resident of Wollaston Ave, up in the Heights. I wanted to write to indicate strong support for the ADU

proposal, to allow their limited use in our town.

I know it doesn't solve the problems that drive our housing crisis in Metro Boston — those are big, and will take many
measure and much time to make better. But this is a start, and it helps some people, often seniors, and I see the risk
of abuse being both minimal and able to be addressed when spotted with as-needed regulatory changes.

Good luck with your meeting, and I very much hope you choose to put your support behind this measure.
Grant Cook

16 Wollaston Ave
Arlington, MA 02476
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